
Frequently asked questions 

 

 

 

1. What courses do you offer? 

We offer Level 3 A levels and BTECs with lots of subjects available, please download our prospectus and 

subject blocks for 2022 for more details. 

2. What is the process for sixth form applications? 

You need to fill in an application form which can be downloaded from the website or collected from 

Kiera’s office in the sixth form common room. Return it to us ASAP. We will review your application and 

either send a letter offering a place or a meeting so we can discuss your application further. 

3. Why can’t I study all combinations of subjects? 

Some subjects will have lessons at the same time, we call these blocks. It is not possible to be in two 

places at once so subjects in the same block cannot be studied together. 

4. What if I want to study subjects in the same block? 

We have some flexibility in which subjects are in what block. Please tell us on your application form 

exactly what you want to study even if they are in the same block. We will then look at our timetable 

and try and fix this if possible. 

5. I want to study a subject you don’t offer. What should I do? 

Please write this in your application form. We will then look into offering this subject if it is feasible. 

6. What grades do I need to study in sixth form? 

It depends on what subject you wish to study. Entrance requirements vary from subject to subject. 

Generally you will need at least 5 GCSE’s at level 5 and above or BTEC’s at Merit including English and 

Maths GCSE. Many A level subjects also require a 6 in the subject you wish to take. We have these to 

ensure you are ready for academic study at level 3. We do make exceptions under certain circumstances 

so please ask if you are unsure. Please see the prospectus for more details. 

7. I didn’t do as well as I wanted in my mock results, can I still apply? 

Absolutely, we make offers on your final GCSE grades not your mocks. If you meet the requirements in 

the summer then we will be very happy to you start the course no matter what your mock result was. 

8. Are there limits to numbers in sixth form? 

We think one of the best features of our sixth form is small class sizes as we feel it allows you to learn 

more effectively. We do put limits on class sizes but it is rare for a class to be full. Places are allocated to 

those who apply first so get your application in early to ensure there is space in the subject you want. 

9. What if I have had an offer and I changed my mind about what I want to study? 

This happens a lot! Don’t worry just came and let us know, if there is space and you meet the academic 

requirements you can change your subjects. You can even do this in the first few weeks of starting year 

12. 
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